
Port Ludlow Drainage District Public Announcement  
  
Mr. Gary Rygmyr, Commissioner of the Port Ludlow Drainage District (PLDD) has resigned his 
position on the District Board.  He submitted his resignation on July 11, 2024 effective 
August 8, 2024 and noted that Ron Mountain had expressed interest in the position.    
  
The PLDD, being composed of three Commissioners, is therefore seeking a replacement 
Commissioner.  
  
Per the Revised Code of Washington State (RCW) 85.38.070, to qualify, one must  
  

• own real estate within the District Boundaries,  
• primarily reside on such property, and  
• • be a qualified voter in Washington.  

  
Anyone interested in a position on the PLDD Board should mail their application to the 
following address:  

PLDD 
P.O. Box 65621 

Port Ludlow, WA.  98365 
  
Please include some personal knowledge of the purpose, duty, and background of the  
District.    
  
For further information please visit the PLDD web site at pldd.org  
  
The Board anticipates appointing the new commissioner at the August 8, 2024 meeting, held 
at 10 am at   

Beach Club, 121 Marina View Drive, Gallery Room, Port Ludlow WA 98365  
You can join us in person or live with Zoom audio on your computer or telephone. Use the 

following Computer Zoom Audio Link to join us with this Link:  Join Zoom Meeting 

https://us06web.zoom.us/j/84168620107?pwd=HGTcz741DsoZt3WFZreoISZZOMLnCE.1   

Meeting ID: 841 6862 0107      Passcode: 298055  

For Telephone Audio-only: Dial 1 (253) 215-8782  
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